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           15th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to update you on the plans for the final week in school this academic year for our students. 

Tuesday 16th July – Culture Day 

• As per our previous letter, students will attend their normal timetable but will be completing culturally 

themed lessons. Students should wear cultural dress but may wear own clothes or school uniform as well. 

Wednesday 17th July – Sports Day (weather dependent) 

• Students should come to school in full school PE kit. They will attend a slightly adapted timetable throughout 

the day, completing a range of different sporting activities.  

Thursday 18th July – Rewards Trip Day 

• Students attending the Alton Towers trip need to be in school for key information at 7.30am in the Paragon. 

The coaches will be leaving at 8am and will return for approximately 6pm. Students for this trip may wear 

their own clothes.  

• Students attending the Blackpool Zoo trip need to be in school for key information at 8.30am in S1. The 

coach will be leaving at 9am and will return for approximately 3.30pm. Students for this trip may wear their 

own clothes. 

• Students staying in school will follow the normal timings of the day. Years 7, 9 and 10 will need to bring their 

PE kit to school. Students should wear full school uniform.  

• Students entitled to free school meals will be given a grab bag. 

Please contact the school office at office@theheys.school or 0161 773 2052 if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs E. Whitfield 

Assistant Headteacher 
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